Albion PAC News



Chair: Charles Carr Vice Chair: Beth Evans Treasurer: Keri Fletcher **Secretary: Corinne Hearle DPAC Rep: Kim Norman**

Member at Large: Nicole Munro



Albionelementarypac@gmail.com

October 2024



We hope you all survived the first month back at school!!

Thank you to everyone who attended our Welcome Back BBQ! A HUGE thank you to Meridian Meats, Hardy's, and Save on Foods for their generous donations! Despite the rain, it was such an amazing evening and we are glad we had the opportunity to meet so many Albion families.

To keep the school spirit going, on October 24th we will be hosting a Halloween Movie Night! The event is free to attend, and we will be having a paid concession. All children in attendance must have parental supervision at all times, no drop offs allowed. Attendees can wear family friendly costumes to the event, or their PJS's. You are encouraged to bring camping chairs or blankets to sit on. Keep an eye on the PAC Facebook Page to vote for the movie to be played!

For those thinking ahead to the holidays, the second annual Albion Elementary Christmas Market will be taking place on November 2nd. The gym and multipurpose room will be full of vendors! There will also be silent auctions as well as food trucks! Make sure you mark this event on your calendar!

As always, we look forward to seeing you at our PAC meeting this month. This month, the meeting will only be taking place via Zoom. We will be discussing our budget for the year and determining how funds are being allocated. We look forward to seeing you there!

Provincial Elections

October 19th is the Provincial Election. Please check your mail or https://elections.bc.ca for voting information. Have your say on your child's education and other important issues, by ensuring you are registered to vote.

The Maple Ridge Teachers Association (MRTA) is hosting two all candidate meetings. The first meeting is October 3rd at 6:00 at Riverside Centre (Maple Ridge West). The second one is for Maple Ridge East on October 7th at 6:30 at Whonnock Lake Centre.

PAC Hot Lunches

November will mark the return of PAC hot lunches, with orders being due this month (date TBD). Information on when and how to order will be available on the PAC Facebook page, so make sure you are following us!

When ordering, there is a donation option available to help support students who need financial assistance accessing lunch.

Upcoming Events

October 4: Fun Friday - chip sales \$2

October 13: Spirit Wear Orders Due

October 14: Thanksgiving Holiday

October 15: Body Science Parent Session

October 16: PAC Meeting

October 21: Photo Re-Takes

October 24: Albion Pumpkin Patch

October 24: PAC Movie Night

October 25th: Pro-D Day

November 2: Christmas Market